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Overview: 
 
In accordance with our commitment to transparency and patient safety, ASthetics Medical 
Spa has implemented a robust Duty of Candour policy. This policy has been reviewed and 
upheld for the years 2022 and 2023 to ensure compliance with ethical standards and 
regulations. 
 
Policy in Place: 
 
ASthetics Medical Spa maintains a comprehensive Duty of Candour policy that outlines the 
procedures and guidelines to be followed in the event of any adverse incidents or patient 
harm. This policy emphasizes the importance of honesty, openness, and accountability in all 
patient interactions. 
 
Policy Review: 
 
Our Duty of Candour policy was meticulously reviewed in both 2022 and 2023 to ensure its 
effectiveness and relevance in providing top-quality care to our patients. The review process 
involved assessing the policy's alignment with current best practices and guidelines in the 
medical spa industry. 
 
No Triggers Activated: 
 
We are pleased to report that in both 2022 and 2023, there have been no instances where 
our Duty of Candour policy had to be activated. This demonstrates our commitment to 
maintaining a safe and responsible environment for our patients, where transparency and 
communication are paramount. 
 
Conclusion: 
 
ASthetics Medical Spa remains dedicated to upholding the highest standards of ethical 
practice and patient care. Our unwavering commitment to the Duty of Candour reaffirms 
our pledge to honesty, integrity, and accountability in all aspects of our services. 
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